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DSBN Students win Laidlaw Bus Safety
Contest

Nathaniel Abraham, a grade 5 student at Plymouth School in Welland,

and Chelsey Wilson, a Grade 9 student at Grimsby Secondary School, recently

placed first in their grade categories in the Laidlaw Bus Safety Poster/Essay

Contest.

 Bus Safety Week was held during the week of October 16-20. This year's

theme was,"I see the driver...the driver sees me."

 The contest was open to students, grades JK/SK-2, 3-5, 6-8 and 9-12

from the District School Board of Niagara and separate boards across the

Niagara Region. 

For their efforts, Nathaniel will receive a class trip to the Bird Kingdom in

Niagara Falls and Chelsey will receive 40 tickets to a Hamilton Tiger Cats football

game, transportation for both events provided by Laidlaw. 
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